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With	November	here	I	am	in	the	9inal	stages	of	wrapping	up	the	last	of	the	Leadership	
Development	(LD)	work	I’ve	been	doing	for	the	past	9	years	and	fully	transitioning	to	my	
role	as	the	Local	Missions	Director	for	New	England.	God	has	richly	blessed	me	not	only	
with	the	great	work	I’ve	gotten	to	be	a	part	of,	but	also	because	of	those	with	whom	I’ve	
served.	I	will	miss	working	with	this	team	of	people.

Northeast	Leadership	Development	Team	
May	2016

Although	there	are	some	sad	good-byes,	I	am	smiling	at	the	future	excited	to	see	all	that	
God	has	in	store.	Just	yesterday	we	were	working	on	creating	a	new	team	that	would	help	
us	branch	out	to	new	campus	communities.	Also,	over	this	last	month	as	Mike,	my	col-
leader,	and	I	have	been	meeting	with	the	team	leaders	around	New	England	we	are	
hearing	of	students	sharing	the	gospel	with	their	friends	and	students	coming	to	faith	in	
Jesus.	What’s	not	to	love	about	that!	

Hannah,	me,	Kirsten,	&	Sandra	
Fall	Retreat	in	October

Doing	short	seminar		
Northeast	Preview	Weekend	Nov	3-5

You	are	one	of	the	blessings	of	my	ministry.	Do	you	have	any	idea	how	much	I	appreciate	
you?	What	a	privilege	it	is	to	have	you	standing	with	me	-	praying,	encouraging,	giving	-	
invested	in	God’s	kingdom	work!	Thank	you.		

Blessed,	

Dear Friends,


